
 

 
 

 
 

GENERAL SHAREHOLDERS’ MEETING: FILING OF DOCUMENTATION  

 

Turin, 14 June 2012 - Following the press release issued on 12 June 2012, Seat PG wishes to inform 
that the text of the Articles of Association as amended by resolution of the Extraordinary 
Shareholders’ Meeting held on 12 June 2012 has been filed with and made available to the public at 
the Company's registered and secondary offices, and has been published on the website www.seat.it 
and on Borsa Italiana S.p.A.’s website www.borsaitaliana.it. 
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